KIBABII UNIVERSITY

Office of the Registrar (Academic Affairs)

Memo

From: Registrar (Academic Affairs)

Date: 11th April, 2023

To: ALL STUDENTS

Ref: KIBU/ACA/CORR.128/VOL.1

Subject:

POSSESSION OF PROHIBIT ED MATERIAL IN THE

EXAMINATION ROOMS

Reference is made to the subject matter above.

As you prepare for the forthcoming examinations scheduled to begin on Wednesday 12th April, 2023 we wish to inform you that no student will be allowed in the examination room with a mobile phone or any other electronic gadget that is likely to encourage communication in the examination room. This is line with the Students' Handbook 2018, Section 3.7 (ii) (s).

PLEASE NOTE that possession of prohibited gadgets in the examination room will lead to cancellation of the examination results and suspension for one academic year, as stipulated in the Students' Handbook 2018, Section 3.9.

All Candidates are advised to adhere to this directive and all the laid down Examination Rules and Regulations.

Thank you.

Prof. Ernest S. Mohochi

Registrar (Academic Affairs)

Copy to:

➤ Vice Chancellor
➤ Ag. DVC (ASA)

Ant-t



